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Dockets UE-170033 is a joke, please dont let this rate change go through, there is already a
 monopoly in the area with power services, they shouldn't get everything they want. They
 should improve infrastructure with the money they already have instead of asking for it not
 for something that's just proposed. I could see if they were actually improving their service
 but they aren't. Its 2017 wind should not effect the power to my refrigerator, come on. They
 are making enough money off of everybody already. 
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